
 
 

 

ANNOUNCING 

OUR 48th 

SEASON 
 

 
 

October 11-20, 2018: 

SOLDIER’S 

HEART 
Written by: 

       David French 
Directed by: 

       Kyle Dickie 
Produced by: 

Amy Coughlin 
 

A Canadian play about the 

returning home from WW1. 

In honour of Armistice 100. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 14-23, 2019: 

PALMER  

PARK 
Written by: 

      Graeme Powell 
Directed by: 

Helen Coughlin 
Produced by: 

      Kyle Brough 
 

A new comedy set in Port 

Perry that will fill your heart 

with the warmth of home. 
 

 

BORELIANS RECEIVE 2 THEA AWARDS  

AND 8 NOMINATIONS 

 AT 2018 ACT-CO AWARDS 
 

At this year’s ACT-CO Gala, held on April 9th at the Avani Event 

Centre in Toronto, the Borelians were recognized for their excellent 

2017-2018 season when they won 2 THEA award out of the 8 received 

nominations, including a Best Actress award, a Best Sound Design 

award, and a nomination for Best Production of a Drama. 

Congratulations to all the nominees and thank you to everyone that made 

the 2017/2018 season such a success!! 
 

       
(Pictured from left to right are: Annette Stokes-Harris, THEA statuettes, and Kyle Brough) 

 

 

 
 

Lettice and Lovage  
Kyle Brough (Winner for Best Sound Design in a Comedy) 

Shelley Martin (Nominated for Best Set Design in a Comedy) 

Lee Laycoe (Nominated for Best Supporting Actress in a Comedy) 

Helen Coughlin & Shelley Martin (Nomination for Set Décor, Painting & Props) 
 

 

 
 

Sisters 
Annette Stokes-Harris (Winner for Best Lead Actress in a Drama) 

Helen Coughlin (Nominated for Best Director of a Drama) 

Joanne Norman (Nominated for Best Lighting Design in a Drama) 

Best Production of a Drama (Nominated. Kyle Brough, producer) 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU FROM THE BORELIANS 
 

The Borelians are so thankful to have the continued support of the 

MSIFN Donations Committee, season sponsors to the Borelians. 

For many years, The MSIFN Donations Committee has supported 

arts and culture in Scugog Township by making charitable donations 

to individuals, not-for-profits and registered charities in the area. A 

proud member of the Mississaugas of Scugog Island First Nation, 

this committee enriches the lives of everyone living in Port Perry 

(and beyond) in countless ways. 

Please visit scugogfirstnation.com to learn more about the MSIFN 

Donations Committee. Discover the great work that is being done in 

your community by them. Learn more about the Mississaugas of 

Scugog Island First Nation, their heritage and contributions to the 

history of Scugog Township. 

 
 

 

 

ANNUAL 

GENERAL 

MEETING 
 

We would like to invite 

all of our members to 

attend our AGM which 

will be held the 

evening of Wednesday 

June 13
th
, 2018 at 

7:00pm.  There will be 

tea and coffee served 

along with a selection 

of sweets and 

munchies. The meeting 

is to be generously 

hosted at the private 

residence of one of our 

board members; thus, 

an RSVP is required in 

order to attend.  All 

members are welcome. 

If you intend to be at our 

AGM, please send an 

email request  to: 

    borelians@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LET’S 

CELEBRATE! 
The Borelians have 

several major milestones 

being celebrated over the 

next few seasons, starting 

with this October’s 

production of Soldier’s 

Heart, which will be 

presented in honour of 

the centenary of WW1. 

The following season 

(2019-2020) will mark 

the 100
th
 production the 

Borelians have presented 

on stage at Town Hall 

1873! Then,  to top it all 

off, our ‘20-‘21 season 

will celebrate 50 years of 

spectacular Borelians 

Community Theatre!   
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A SEASON IN PICTURES 
 

2017-2018 

 


